


Mr A T Crichton 
1A Highview Gardens 
Potters Bar 
Herts 
EN6 5PP 

Dear Mr Crichton 

Procurement Executive. Ministry of Defence 

ROY AL ARMAMENT RESEARCH AND 

DEVELOPMENT ESTABLISHMENT 

Powdermill Lane Waltham Abbey. Essex EN9 1AX 
Telex: 25310 Telephone: Lea Valley 713030 ext: 

Our Ref: MS 843 

Date: ~ May 1986 

Many thanks for your letter of 19 May enclosing the bo xes of 37 glass mounted 
slides of the Ballincollig gunpowder mills site. 

Although I have not visited the site I have been in touch with the Commanding 
Officer of the adjacent Army camp, Mr George Kelleher, a local resident with a 
keen interest in the site who has been campaigning for its conservation and 
Mr Brendan Kelleher (no relation to George!) who is Senior Executive (Planning) 
of the Cork County Council and has produced a 24 page booklet entitled 
"Gunpowder Mills - Ballincollig. 

Your slides have now provided that touch of colour and reality to the cold 
factual material which I had earlier and I do appreciate your having gone to the 
trouble of sending them to me. 

Please let me know the reproduction and the mounting costs to which should be 
added the 66p for postage so that we may reimburse your expenses. 

Yours sincerely 

M McLAREN 
Head of Management Services 






